
“Gummy Bears”
Happy November! October was a 

sweet month as we celebrated 
Halloween! As we enter the 

month we will continue to explore 
fall colors as well as what we 

harvest like corn. We will focus on 
the letter T for thanksgiving and 

the color brown! We have so 
many fun projects as well as a 

couple food projects in store! As 
we get to the end of the month we 

will begin our thanksgiving 
projects and go over the meaning 
of thanksgivings through books 

and songs. As a reminder parents 
please dress your child 

accordingly and bring them warm 
coats and hats as we do still go 
outside. Happy Thanksgivings 

from the GummyBears.

“Lollipops”
This month we will continue 

practicing tracing our names, 
our ABC’s, and counting to 15!

We will spend some time 
learning about the season and 
holidays of the month. We will 
also continue to practice using 
our words with our friends and 

learning independence with 
putting our coats and shoes on, 

using the potty, and washing 
our hands! 

We encourage all families to 
bring in a picture to hang up on 

our wall!
Also, as the seasons change

please remember to dress 
children according to weather!

“Smarties” 
This month is my favorite 
month because we are 

learning about science which 
is learning about Giants this 

month and being Thankful for 
the things, we have such as 

families, friends, etc. Our 
Giant theme is focused on 
Week one of big and little 

here we will learn the 
difference between being big 

and being little by sorting 
different objects in the room 
as we do center time. Week 

two we will move onto 
learning about nature giants 

and how the earth made 
them.  Week three we move 
onto learning about Giants 

made by people such as Mt. 
Rushmore. The fourth week 

we will tie everything together 
with make believe Giants. By 

the end of this month your 
child will be able to compare 

different objects and their 
sizes.

“Gum Drops”
Happy Fall Ya'll! For the month of November, we will be 

learning about Autumn/Thanksgiving! Our number will be 
"3" and our letter will be "C!"

Candyland Child Development Center will be 
closed Thursday, November 25th in 

observance of Thanksgiving.
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